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Bulletin Announcements for January 12, 2020 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
Jan. 12 – Instead of S.S., adults are invited by Elders to meet in Rm 12 for a time of processing the letter from Pastor Randy. 

Jan. 12 – March 29 – My Coins Count campaign.  Bring your coins for the special offering each Sunday. 

Jan. 12 – Fellowship meal at noon.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 

Jan. 19 – RSVP is due to Jan Mast on this date for the Chili Cookoff and Game Night participation on Jan. 25.  

Jan. 19 – Junior Youth games and popcorn at Clair and Anna Kauffman’s. 

Jan. 25 – Chili Cookoff and Game Night.  6:15 pm. in church fellowship hall. 

Jan. 26 – Witmer Heights Communion Sunday (save the date.) 

Feb. 26 – Ash Wednesday service 7:00-8:00 pm.  (No meal.  Just a service this year.) 

April 9 – Maundy Thursday meal and service – 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm. 
  

Sunday, January 12    Sunday, January 19 
Message Randy Keener     Randy Keener 

Greeters Chris Kennel and Esther Mast   John and Kathryn Landis 

 
~Note from Elders to Church family:  Although the letter from Pastor Randy informing us of his termination this summer 

comes with mixed emotions, we, the Elder Board, affirm Randy and Emily in this decision and want to encourage them in 

every way we can.  For a time to help us process the information we invite you to join us in the adult classroom (Room 12) 

during the S.S. hour on Sunday, January 12, 2020.  This will be a time for you to voice questions, concerns, and support. 

      ~Vanessa Boyer, Eileen Ranck, Rose Kennel, Jon Stoltzfus, Judy.Stoltzfus 

 

~Note:  A baptism class will be starting in February of 2020.  If you are interested in baptism at Witmer Heights, please talk to 

Pastor Randy. 

 

~The “My Coins Count” campaign bagan Sunday, January 5 and will continue through the end of March.  Bring your coins 

each Sunday to help with the work of MCC – (Mennonite Central Committee).  A sign-up sheet is on the table at the back of 

the sanctuary for you to sign up to match any given Sunday’s offering.  The total for the My Coins Count offering on Jan. 5 
was $45.36 and was matched by Ernie and Esther Mast.  (Grand total:  $90.72) 
 

 ~College Students Encouagement Link for January.  Kindly send a note of encouragement to these college students   

   during the month of January: 
 

Johanna Hoffer      Matthias Hoffer       Zulmi Marshall (Freshman – Counseling/Social 

153 W. Frederick Street    221 E. Main Street      PO Box 1954              Work) 

Millersville, PA 17551    Ephrata, PA 17522      Gallaudet University 

Hoffer12199@yahoo.com    matthias48755@gmail.com      800 Florida Ave. NE 

Jr. –Millersville - Special Ed.   Soph. – HACC - Nursing      Washington, DC 20002-3695 

            Zulmi.marshall@gallaudet.edu 
             
~Advent giving for CVCCS - This week 192.5 lbs. of food and household items was delivered to the food bank.  Thanks for 

your generous support to help those in need in our community. 

 

~It’s that time of the year!  On January 20, 2020, The Parent & Preschool Center will begin accepting applications from 

members of the Mellinger District churches, Connections attendees, and current and past Preschool families!  Our classes fill 

up quickly so don’t miss this opportunity to enroll your child!  Preschool student applications will be available Sunday, 

January 19; please see your church’s Preschool Board Representative (Velma Magill) to get an application for your child!  Our 

main advertising is by word of mouth; please share this awesome ministry with families you know who may be looking for a 

great preschool experience for their child/children.  Your referrals are appreciated! 

 
~Connections – Tuesday, January 14 – 9:00-11:10 a.m. – Mellinger Mennonite Church Fellowship Hall.   Topic: Vision 

Board, by Sonya Grace.  Whether we realize it or not, God has planted a vision in each of our hearts that He wants us to fulfill.  

In this talk, you’ll be inspired to put feet to your faith by learning some practical ways to make your vision come alive through 

Biblical principles and guidelines that will then lead you to creating your very own vision board. 

 

~Sunday School Meditations annual banquet will be held at Yoder’s Restaurant, New Holland, on January 25.  Make your 

free reservations by calling 717-492-4391 or 717-569-3008, or email:  information@ssmed.org.   Meet the new teacher, Paul 

Fretz.  See bulletin board for more information. 


